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STATE OF WASHINGTON 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 

 P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
(360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711

December 24, 2024 

RE: In the Matter of Northwest Natural Gas Company’s Tariff Schedule Revisions 
Compliance Filing,  
Docket UG-240881 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On December 18, 2024, Northwest Natural Gas Company (Northwest Natural Gas or Company) 
filed sheet revisions to Tariff WN U-6 for Rate Schedules 1, 2, 3, 27, 41, 42, and 43. The 
foregoing Rate Schedules are being updated to reflect changes in rates corresponding to approval 
of Rate Schedule 231, which occurred during the regularly scheduled Open Meeting on 
December 19, 2024. The proposed effective date for these revisions is January 1, 2025.  

On December 19, 2024, Commission staff (Staff) filed a letter in this docket attesting to 
Northwest Natural Gas’s compliance with Commission direction. 

The Commission agrees with Staff’s assessment that Northwest Natural Gas’s filing is in 
accordance with Commission direction.  

/s/ Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
By: /s/ Kathy Hunter 
Transportation and Safety Director 
Executive Director’s Designee 

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 
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